
 
 

NATIONAL E-REPOSITORY LIMITED 

 
Circular to all Participants of the Repository  

 

Circular No : NERL/TECHNOLOGY-015/2018/023 

Date              : December 28, 2018 

Subject : E-Repository mock session on December 29, 2018 

 

Reference is drawn to NCCL circular no. NCCL/TECHNOLOGY-001/2018 dated December 26, 2018 

on “Go Live Mock -Transition towards Exchange specific eNWR”, NERL is pleased to announce a mock 

session on Saturday, December 29, 2018 for testing eNWR transaction life cycle for transitioned 

commodities through E-Repository system.  

 

Participants are hereby requested to use the below mentioned URL for accessing systems for mock 

session. 

Applications URL 

E-Repository https://test.erepository.in 

Comtrack  https://emock.comtrack.in 

 

Participants are hereby requested to note that during mock session, the Comtrack production systems 

will be unavailable on Saturday, December 29, 2018 from 04:30 AM to 7:00 PM. 

 https://p.comtrack.in 

 https://e.comtrack.in 

 

All participants and users are requested to note the above points and plan their activities accordingly. 
Market Participants are requested to contact helpdesk of NERL as per details given under for any further 
assistance.  

        
       
For and on behalf of 

National E-Repository Limited 

 

 

Siddhartha Sinha – Head Technology 

For further information / clarifications, please contact 

1. Operational Support Services Group on toll Free Number: 1800 209 6007 

2. Operational Support Services Group by e-mail to : help@nerlindia.com 
 

 

Registered Office: Ackruti Corporate Park, 1st Floor, Near G.E. Garden, LBS Road, Kanjurmarg West, 

Mumbai 400 078. CIN No. U93090MH2017PLC291035. 

Phone: +91-22-6244 1500, Fax: +91-22-6244 1501, Website: www.nerlindia.com 
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